Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important reminders for the upcoming week. 
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I want congratulate Mrs. Smith on be selected as the JMS Teacher of the Year. She is one of our wonderful encore teachers. We are very proud of her and hope you take the opportunity to congratulate her when you see her. 

We will conduct our second semester lock down drill on Monday of this week. This is an important drill designed to assist us in the event of an emergency here at school.

This Wednesday will be JMS spirit night at Pablono’s near Adams’ Farm. We hope to see everyone there!

8th Grade Parents…Your student should have brought home a ‘SAVE THE DATE’ for the annual 8th Grade Dance. Please pay close attention to the Dress Code information and call the front office if you have any questions.  It also includes information about how you can help us make this year’s dance special for our 8th grade students.  Additional information will be sent out next month.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The 7th Grade Semester I Awards Ceremony will be this Monday, Feb 17, at 1:45 PM in the JMS Cafeteria. We hope you can join us as we celebrate student achievement!  

We will have our final basketball games at home against Southwest Middle on Tuesday of this week.

Well, we are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS!

Go Tigers!

